
Hello, 
 
The Board meeting that was scheduled for Monday, August 21st has been rescheduled to 
Monday August 28th. The meeting Agenda is attached. 
 
 
Irrigation Service is in Section 3 and they should start service on Emile Zola Tuesday and move 
toward Section 4 on the North side of Emile Zola. 
 
 
In the event we have rain later Saturday, Sunday, or Monday, please refrain from using the 
bridle paths if wet. 
 
 
Need dirt to fix berms that are not holding irrigation water, or you are working on gardening 
project. We have dirt at the wellsite. Please contact admin@sbfehome.com to arrange access 
to the wellsite. 
 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
BOD Meeting Rescheduled, Meeting Agenda, Community Update 
 


